
 
 

Badbury Park Primary School is recruiting! 

Badbury Park Primary School opened in September 2019 and we are beginning an exciting 

journey, currently with just one Reception class, but moving into a fabulous new building in 

September 2020; growing to become a two-form entry primary school. Our new free school is 

part of The Blue Kite Academy Trust, a growing family of six primary schools based in 

Swindon.  

 

We are looking for an enthusiastic and caring Midday Meal Supervisor to join our growing 

team from February 2020. We are a happy and supportive team, working hard to give the best 

education and environment for the children. 

 

The successful applicant will:  

• act as a positive role model, be committed, reliable and motivated 

• understand the importance of playing and sharing, and encourage social skills 

• be able to lead safe and happy playtimes and create caring provision at lunchtimes 

• be flexible and adaptable to support the growth of our new school 

 

Duties will include: 

• setting up and clearing away of the lunch area 

• serving food 

• supervising children in the dining and play area to ensure orderly conduct, welfare and safety   

  of pupils during the lunch break 

• establishing appropriate manners and behaviour which support the School’s aims and values 

• assisting with basic first aid (training will be provided) 

 

The hours of work are Monday to Friday, term time only from 11:45am to 1:00pm. 

Applications close: 31st January 2020 

Start date: 24th February 2020 

Salary: J1 (£9.00 per hour) 

 

This appointment will be subject to Enhanced DBS Disclosure; proof of the right to work in the 

UK and satisfactory references.  

 

If you are interested in applying, please call 01793 299101 to request an 

application form 


